
WELCOME

Dear Parents,

Bulldog B.A.R.K for Parents: An Academic Guide is designed to help you build a stronger
relationship with your college student.  On the following pages, you will find information that will
assist you throughout your son or daughter’s time on our campus.  We are confident that you
will have a more thorough understanding of some of the issues that your son or daughter may
soon be facing and how you can best deal with them as a family.

You are encouraged to continue your participation in university activities and get involved.  Our
campus calendar contains a wide variety of cultural events, theatrical productions, art exhibits,
athletic events and much more.

The Division of Student Affairs is very proud to announce that we established a Parents
Association in Fall 2000.  You have the opportunity to become a member.  Further details are
on page 3.

 If you have academic questions or concerns, contact Academic Enhancement Services at
(559) 278-1787.  We are very pleased that your son or daughter has chosen California State
University, Fresno and look forward to helping your student achieve academic success at
Fresno State.

Best wishes!

Maxine McDonald
Executive Director
Academic Enhancement Services

Visit us at http://studentaffairs.csufresno.edu/
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